
In response to the Aurora Airport master plan that is currently underway, please register and 

make part of the master plan record my extraordinarily strong objection to the "taking" of 

any privately owned hangars at the Aurora Airport.  I recommend airport safety 

improvements but only with no destruction of any hangars. 

Dallas H. Enger  541-936-0284 


